
First circular
9th symposium on Eco-Evolutionary dynamics

The FWO research network “An eco-evolutionary network of biotic interactions” organizes its ninth three-
day symposium on “Eco-evolutionary Dynamics” fromMonday 19th December-Wednesday 21st December at
the University of Ghent (campus Ledeganck). The meeting aims to provide a forum for researchers from the
involved Belgian member laboratories, invited foreign members and interested scientists.

The meeting will be open to researchers outside the network but participation will be limited to 100 people.
Registration will open in September 2016, but keep an eye on our website
http://www.ecology.ugent.be/evenet/activities.php or follow us on twitter: @ECOEVENET
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